- NOTICEOF |
PUBLIC HEARING

MNotice is hereby given that the
Rutherford County Board of
Commissioners will conduct a
public hearing at 6:00 P.M. on
September 8, 2025, at the
Rutherford County Commis-
sioner's Meeting Room, 289 N
Main Street, Rutherfordton
Morth Carolina. The purpose of
the public hearing is to con-
sider the changing the names
of certain streets upon due re-
ceipt of petition pursuant toj
Rutherford County Code of Or-
dinances Section 3-118(d) and
Morth Carolina General Statute
Section 153A-239.1, as follows
(1) a portion of Rock Road to|
Katydid Court; (2) a portion of
Long Street to Hillstead Way
(3) a portion of Old US High-
way 221 to Harmony Ridge; (4)
a portion of Laurel Hill Drive toj
Veterans Run; and (5) a por-
tion of Laurel Hill Drive to|
Promise Lane. A map of each
of the proposed street name
changes is available for public
inspection in the office of the
Clerk to the Board, 289 N. Main
Street, Rutherfordton, and
hitp/iwww rutherfordcountync.g
ov on the internet. The public is
invited to attend this hearing
and offer comments relative to
the proposed street name
changes.
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